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St. Nicklaus Fest - 6th December 2022 - Brook Hotel 7.00pm for 7.30pm tickets £25 pp 
 

We’ll have the Brook’s three course (and coffee) Christmas evening menu with some St. Nicklaus 
Fest treats and a raffle.  All proceeds to “Wesel visitors’ hospitality fund” 
 
Names(s) ………………………………..........................................................No. of places………………….. 
Enclose £25 per head 
Return to Francis Cotterell, Apartment no. 3, 95, Undercliff Road West, Felixstowe IP11  2AF tel. 01394 246215 
Or email - francis.cotterell498@gmail.com 

Quiz night and Fish and Chips supper 
Broadway House, Saturday 18th November 2023 7.30pm  tickets £10 pp 

 

Another of our traditional quiz evenings with questions by Jonathan Fison. 
Bring your own drinks.  All proceeds to “Wesel visitors’ hospitality fund” 

 
Name(s) ………………………………........................................................................................... 
 
Enclose £10.00 per head ….Food selection  - *Fish and Chips / Sausage and Chips * / Other *………………………. 
* delete as applicable 
 
Return to Francis Cotterell, Apartment no. 3, 95, Undercliff Road West, Felixstowe IP11  2AF tel. 01394 246215 
Or email - francis.cotterell498@gmail.com 

Dear Members 
 

Just a brief and rather belated Newsletter after a hectic summer with both the Carnival visitors and the 
Fire Cadets having a great time here in July, and lots happening preparing for our Members visit to 
Wesel‘s Hansefest later this month.  There will be 22 going including Mayor Seamus Bennett, Town 
Clerk Ash Tadjrishi and Cllr Mike Deacon and Annie.  Out on the 26th October Stena night sailing and 
home on the 30th October Stena day crossing. 
There will be plenty to read about in the next Newsletter - information about our Annual General 
Meeting in January and lots of details about the year 2024 50th anniversary celebrations. 
 
In the meantime, a reminder about forthcoming events announced in this years Summer Newsletter. 
 

Richard Holland (Vice-Chairman). 


